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January 10, 2024 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) Sponsors 

    

FROM: Aimee F. Beam, MS, RD  

 Education Associate, Nutrition Programs 

 

RE: 2024 Operational Memo #6 

 Revised SFSP 05-2017: Summer Food Service Program Questions and 

Answers 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

On December 1, 2023, the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) reissued a revised 

version of “SFSP 05-2017, Summer Food Service Program Questions and Answers”. This 

guidance updates previously issued Questions and Answers to clarify SFSP requirements. This 

memo supersedes SFSP 05-2017, Summer Food Service Program Questions and Answers - 

Revised that was issued on September 28, 2023. 

The memo is attached for your reference. No further action is needed by Sponsors. 

 

Please contact us with any questions at 302-857-3356. 

 

Attachments: SFSP 05-2017_SFSP Questions and Answers_Revised 

  

 

 

cc: Nutrition Team 
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